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WMTC Advisory Board Meeting at IME(I) House 

The World Maritime Technology Conference (WMTC) Advisory Board meeting was recently 
held at IME(I) House on 29th July 2024.  

WMTC is a global event that focuses on advancements and innovations in maritime 
technology, bringing together industry professionals, researchers, and policymakers to 
discuss the latest trends and challenges in the maritime sector. It provides a platform for 
networking, knowledge sharing, and collaboration among stakeholders in the maritime 
industry. 

WMTC 2024 will be held in Chennai from 4th to 6th December 2024." 

 

 

 

 


